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16th October 2013



FROM SILVANCE MANYALA 
TO SPONSOR BERGTHOR

Dear Sponsor Beggi,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Warm greetings from our foster son in Kisii

Silvance has been fine in the school, he is in boarding and promising you he would like to be a doctor, he promises to work hard and pass for his doctrine. 

Silvance told Kjartan that he would like to work hard so that he may not ashame you as his parents, but he wants to pass and go to Nairobi University. Silvance’s teachers are happy and he has joined many clubs in the school like debate, swimming and he is among the prefects and he does it well.

He told me he has good friends, I told him take good care of your peers and don’t drop out of school. He told me Madam Lucy I promise to study and reach university. 

Thank you very much for your sponsorship

Best regards, 



Lucy Odipo.



